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Dear parents and carers, 
 
There is no newsletter this week, but just a few reminders for you. 
 
 
 
 
 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————–-— 

FAMILY FUN DAY 

Grand Re-Opening of Bredhurst Church Charity Shop 

Saturday 13th July 12—3p.m. 

At 

BREDHURST VILLAGE HALL 

Lots of new and quality stock in the newly refurbished shop. Plus many bargains! Separate well stocked jewellery stand. 

FREE GIFT for the first 50 adults and 50 children that visit the shop. 

Fun day includes:- 

Bouncy Castle Children’s Games Bar-B-Que Children’s Raffle Grand Raffle  Refreshments 

 Football |Goal scoring Penalty shootout  Trophies + Medals  Crafts  Ice Cream 

Live performance between 1 - 2p.m. by Mr. Fizz The Colourful Wiz Children’s Entertainer + Magician 

Entrance 50p Children FREE 

Proceeds from the Charity Shop will go to St. Peter’s Church 

And from the Fun Day to Bredhurst Village Hall 

 
 
Enjoy the sunshine this weekend, 
 
Best Wishes  
         
Michelle Cox  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 



 

 

 

 

July 

Monday 15th  Music Morning Drums + Guitars 

Wednesday 17th  Ten Step 

Wednesday 17th  Year 6 Pool Party 

Thursday 18th  Ten Step Presentation 

Thursday 18th  Summer Disco 4.30—6.30p.m. 

Friday 19th               Leaver’s service @ 11.00a.m. 

 

The final week for clubs will be week commencing Monday 8th  

July. New clubs will begin in September. 

 

Children return to school on Wednesday 4th September. 

The Summer Disco will be taking place on Thursday 18th July. 4.30 –6.30p.m. 

Please don’t forget to purchase a ticket for your child to attend. 

They will need to bring their ticket on the night to be  entered in 

the ‘prize draw’. 

Your chiil will be bring home a ticket with a ‘QR’ code on for you 

to access the photographs that will be taken at the Summer     

Disco. These photographs will only be accessible from Monday 

22nd July until Monday 5th August. If your child has not brought the code home by 

Wednesday please call into the office for one. 
 

Lost Property 

We have hundreds of lost property items, including   several un-named jumpers and car-

digans—they will be on the front playground every Friday. 

Please take a few minutes to have a look and hopefully find what you are missing!  

Please remember to label your  children’s clothes. 

 

Please save your used crisp packets! These need to be emptied 

and flattened as they will be sent off and converted into cash 

which will be donated to the Kent Air  Ambulance. We will be 

setting up a collection box in the reception  area. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fnewvitruvian.com%2Fimages%2Fsalt-clipart-salt-vinegar-6.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fnewvitruvian.com%2Fexplore%2Fsalt-clipart-salt-vinegar%2F&docid=7g6BXEscQvxnsM&tbnid=bFmEFuEAAw8LQM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwj0
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=x-raw-image%3A%2F%2F%2Fb749c815d393904e431cb479c9efa603c6ad5029f61524bacfb2a7435861d9b3&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fepubs.surrey.ac.uk%2F810627%2F1%2Fart%25253A10.1186%25252Fs13054-015-0872-2.pdf&docid=jhngaguMvtHaLM&tbn
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcarwad.net%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fstyles%2F225x120%2Fpublic%2Flost-and-found-clipart-145927-1035371.png%3Fitok%3D3Z9JK2kZ&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcarwad.net%2Fwallpaper-434937&docid=72bQJFRLmn7wdM

